
Five-yearly review of the Office of
Tax Simplification

News story

HM Treasury has published a call for evidence as part of its five-yearly
review of the OTS.

On 12 May 2021, HM Treasury published a call for evidence seeking views from
interested stakeholders to inform the first statutory five-yearly review of
the effectiveness of the OTS. The closing date for the call for evidence is 6
July 2021.
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